
 

October 2011 
 
 
Our Ref: 2011/020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of our latest edition of Newslink.  I would also like to draw you 
attention to a number of other important events/information: 
 

1. We will hold our annual Children in Need Event on the day of Friday 18 November 
2011.  Last year, through a terrific effort from the students, we managed to raise 
£10,731.51 for the charity, and our Student Council who are leading this event are 
hopeful of matching or even exceeding that amount.   
 
Our fundraising on the day is in two parts- money raised inside the College, via Tutor 
Group activities and a show and the street collection organised and carried out by 
our Post-16 students.  This year, as part of our support for The President’s 
International Award (PIA) Scheme Skills Centre, Bakau, The Gambia the monies 
raised from the show will go towards this project. 
 
Students may wear casual dress for the suggested donation of £1.00 towards our 
fundraising.  We hope that both you and your child will be keen to support the event. 

 
2. For years 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12, please see the attached letter regarding the 

Enrichment Programme for July 2012.   
 

3. Please see the attached letter regarding E-Safety Awareness.  
 

4. Please be aware that Year 10 and Year 11 students will be undertaking examinations 
during our November examination session which runs from 8 - 15 November 2011.  
All students have been issued with a provisional timetable. 

 
5. We have also enclosed a copy of the 2012 – 2013 Academic Term dates for your 

reference. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs E A Coffey 
Principal 
 


